
Memorandum 

To: Mary K. Greene, M.D. 
 Anne L. Calkins, M.D. 
 Barbara Wolfson, M.D. 
 Dawn Light, M.D. 
 Mark Warren,  DO. 
 Mark  J. Halsted, MD 

From: Elizabeth H. Ey, M.D. 

Date: August 14, 2011 

Re: Updates 

 MR Upgrade dates and plans – The dates for the MR upgrade have been tentatively set.  The upgrade will replace 
the ReportCard work station and some of the computers and monitors at the operator’s console. It should allow faster 
reconstructions of images. New 8 channel coils will also be included.  The upgrade will require scanning patients in a 
mobile scanner.  The mobile unit will arrive before Labor Day to allow the PACS and other hospital connections to be 
set up.  An awning to protect patients from the weather will be set up.  The mobile scanner will be the same platform 
our techs are used to working with.  Our techs will scan the patients in the mobile unit.  Patients will be scanned in the 
mobile unit beginning after Labor Day on September 6.  The onsite magnet and equipment will be upgraded from 
9/6/11 to 9/9/11.  Applications will be for all the techs and will run from Monday, 9/12 through Friday, 9/16.  
Applications will also be from Monday, 9/19 through Friday, 9/23 with special attention on optimizing scans for ACR 
accreditation. 
 

 Patrick Taylor, RT – has accepted a new position as an MR technologist at another facility.  His last day was Friday, 
August 12. 

 
 Physician Recruitment Update – Physician recruiting has been designated as one of Dayton Children’s highest 

priorities.  Several physicians have been successful recruited.  Dr. Arranda Arturo is a pediatric surgeon from 
Mexico who has had extensive training and practice in pediatric surgery.  In order to be board eligible to practice in 
the US, he needs to repeat several years of general surgery residency in the US.  Dayton Children’s and Wright State 
SOM have made a cooperative effort to support him during these additional years of training.  He and his wife and 
young daughter have recently moved to Dayton and he has begun his surgical residency at the PG2 level through 
Wright State.  One of his first rotations will be a pediatric surgery elective at Dayton Children’s in July.  Once he 
completes these additional years, he has agreed to join the pediatric surgeons at Dayton Children’s.  Dr. Jayaprakash 
Gosalakkal (aka Dr. J) has signed a contract to become the Medical Director of Neurology.  Dr. Steven Wolf has 
joined the Pulmonary department.   Dr. James Rick will work full time in GI beginning in September 2011.  Dr. Lora 
Harrison has become the director of Springboro Urgent Care. Dr. Ranjana Sinha has become the Medical Director 
of Inpatient Generalist Service.   
 

 Next radiologist meeting – Monday, August 29 at 12:30 pm in the Radiology Conference room.  If you have an 
agenda item to discuss, please forward it to me in an e-mail.  Lunch will be provided. 

 


